
SIPPS P&C

 
Bush Classroom
Working Bee!
 
Help clean up our 
unique Bush Classroom 
for our kids then enjoy a 
Sausage Sizzle lunch.

       9am  - 12.30pm  
    Sunday 19th June

 Reinvigorate our Bush Classroom! 
Ku-ring-gai Council has provided us with a bush 

regeneration expert to guide us through cleaning 
up, repairing and regenerating the area for our teachers 

and students to use as a unique learning envionment.   

Scarecrow making for the kids!
Children are welcome to join in the working bee with parents and 

can also have fun making scarecrows for our wonderful Ecogarden. 

Please support this great project that will benefit all our students!  

Call Linda Croft on 0421 229 833 or go to 
www.sippspandc.org for more information. 


